TERM 4: THURSDAY 19
OCTOBER 2017

MAKE A D?F'EREHCE

MAKE A DIFFERENCE AT THE BRIDGE

An information night is on this month for a bible-centred, mission-focussed gap year for 18
to 21 year olds.

The information session will be held at the Anne Marsden Centre, 25 October at 7.30pm.

The Bridge focuses on five key areas related to:

o

o

o

o

o

Global mission
Spiritual growth
Purposeful learning
New relationships
Practical skills

The hands on program gives young adults a real taste of global mission, experience with people
who are homeless, oppressed and disadvantaged. On top of studying the Old Testament, New
Testament and Mission subjects, you'll learn practical stuff like barista training, driver survivor,
first aid training, study skills, cooking for crowds, sailing and even basic budgeting.

Expect a year to have adventure and fun, to explore life and to experience the opportunity to
make a difference in the world.

Information session flyer HERE.

Or visit The Bridge website HERE.
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